
Important Vaccine Update! Moore
Center is Administering Vaccines
Summary: We have a limited number of vaccine doses to
offer for eligible clients at a closed site we’ve set up in
Manchester. Our first clinic is this Friday, February 12th, and
we'll offer more based on vaccine availability. Please call
your case manager today if you would like to be considered
for participation.

We are excited to announce
that, after working closely with
our Department of Public
Health partner, we are ready to
offer a limited number of
vaccine doses in a small,
closed vaccination site as early
as this week. We are waiting to
hear from DPH how many
doses we will have allocated to
us, which will determine how many clients can be scheduled. Our goal for
this clinic and any future clinic is to provide accessibility to vaccines for our
clients who cannot easily access the fixed sites.
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We are prioritizing our clients in terms of their level of medical risk. If your
loved one or charge is interested in receiving the vaccine at our Eddy Rd.
location, please contact your case manager and let them know that they
would like to be added to the list. Your case manager will have a
conversation with you to determine whether the closed site is a good
option for you.

Please remember that the majority of vaccine doses coming into the state
are allocated to the fixed sites, so if you fit into Phase 1b, the fixed site is
your best bet to receive a vaccine. Access the state fixed site by visiting
https://www.vaccines.nh.gov/ and registering. If you are having trouble
registering at a fixed site, please call 211 for assistance.

There have been many questions about the eligibility of family caregivers
for vaccines and we assure you we continue to advocate on your behalf to
be included as a group. At this time however, we are unable to offer
vaccines to family caregivers.
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